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16™ October 2019

Dear Members of the DBSSD & PD Community,

Postponement of Garden Fete 2019

Due to unforeseeable circumstances, the school, with the safety of participants
as our paramount concern, has decided to postpone Garden Fete 2019 until
further notice. Your support and understanding is highly appreciated. We are
looking forward to seeing you all very soon where we could convene in joyous
reunion and in support of a most worthy cause.

Thank you for your attention.

Yours faithfully,
Phyllis Lo Ronnie Cheng

Headteacher Headmaster



